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About AECF

“We are an African 
owned, African led non-
profit fund manager 
with a proven ability to 
unlock the power of the 
private sector to 
positively impact the 
lives of rural and 
marginalized 
communities in Africa”

55%
Reported first time 
access to a tractor

93%
Improved their overall 
quality of life

96%
Improved their way of 
farming

86%
Customers live in 
poverty

87%
Increased their 
revenue

83%
Increased their crop 
production

3,000
Tractors and combines

80k+
Farmers serviced in 
2020

640K
Acres mechanized in 
2020

30m
Direct beneficiaries of 
investments

26K+
Direct jobs

$442m
Funds for deployment

375
Investments into small & 
growing businesses

$1.83bn
Net development impact

$771m
Private sector matched 
funding

123
Active investees in 2021

18
Current operational 
countries

x4
Multiplier of funds 
invested by investees for 
every dollar spent by AECF

Our impact as of 2021Key Interventions

Renewable Energy

Agribusiness

Blue Economy

Fragile/Vulnerable settings
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Matching 
Grants

Repayable 
Grants

Results Based 
Financing

Financing Instruments & Support Positioning
Some Lessons
• Milestone based grants 

suitable for smaller less 
established companies

• RBF for more established 
companies

• TA is important for 
smaller companies 

• External risks can hamper 
support to private sector 
e.g. political, Covid 19

• Single country window 
allows for contextual 
support

Others
• Lack of appropriate 

financing schemes for 
women, youth and 
vulnerable groups (GESI 
Study in Mozambique)

Challenge Fund Process
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Obrigado pela vossa atenção!
Thank you for your attention
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